
CITY OF GEORGETOWN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

AMENDMENT OF REINVESTMENT ZONE NO. 3, 
CITY OF GEORGETOWN, TEXAS

(WILLIAMS DRIVE TAX INCREMENT 
REINVESTMENT ZONE)

The Georgetown City Council will conduct a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. on August 22, 2023, in 
the City Hall Council Chamber at 510 West 9th St., Georgetown, Texas 78626, to consider the 
amendment of Ordinance 2006-104, which created the Reinvestment Zone No. 3 pursuant to 
Chapter 311 of the Texas Tax Code, to reduce the City’s percentage of tax increment contribution 
to Reinvestment Zone No. 3 and to extend the term of the Reinvestment Zone No. 3, and its 
benefits.

Interested persons are entitled to speak for or against the proposed amendments and the 
designation of Reinvestment Zone No. 3, as depicted in the map below, and its boundaries, or 
the concept of tax increment financing.


